
St. Johnsbury Water System 
St. Mary Street Precautionary Boil Water Notice Is Lifted 

Samples Confirm Water Safe to Drink 
 

 
The precautionary boil water notice issued on 8/14/2023 for St. Mary Street has been lifted.  
Sample results confirm the water is safe to drink, there are currently no active boil water notices. 
 
This information is being sent to you by St. Johnsbury Water System.  
WSID Number: 5045.  
Date Distributed: 8/17/2023. 
 

 


